Pitch Letter


April 20, 2020

Mr. Mark Collins
Program Director
KMIN-FM
1318 W. Madison Ave.
Mankato, MN 56001


Dear Mr. Collins:

During the summer of 2018, Duluth, Minnesota, resident, Harrison Moore, along with his trusty dog, Max, took their third major sailing trip, this time across the Atlantic Ocean. Since then he has published a book about his sailing adventures, “Sailing Reverie.”

Although a mechanical engineer by profession, he started building his 26-foot sailboat in his garage in 2014. He has taken trips across the Great Lakes and across the Atlantic Ocean. Moore has stated that writing his book has changed his life even more than his experiences sailing the ocean.

Publishers Weekly reviewed Moore’s book and wrote, “This book is an invigorating example of American adventure writing at its best.” Moore has talked to various social organizations and classrooms about his book and his sailing adventures with Max.

Moore will be able to discuss his book, “Sailing Reverie” and his sailing adventures, Sunday, May 26.

I’ll stay in touch with you to discuss Moore being a guest on your show, “Booktime.” I look forward to speaking with you.

Sincerely,




Amber Chrischilles
achrischilles@publicist.com


